
Request for Withdrawal from Declared Pregnant Radiation Worker Status 
 
 
Instructions: 
If you no longer wish to be monitored under the lower dose limit for a declared pregnant radiation worker, complete 
this form, then submit it either by fax (615) 936-0966 or in person to the Vanderbilt Occupational Health Clinic 
(OHC) office located in 640 Medical Arts Building. Vanderbilt Environmental Health & Safety (VEHS) will contact 
you to acknowledge receipt of your withdrawal and to discuss any further radiation safety concerns you may have. 
 

 
 

Confidential 
 
 

To: Vanderbilt Occupational Health Clinic 
 
 
Subject: Request for withdrawal from radiation monitoring as a declared pregnant worker 
 
This is to notify you that I no longer wish to be monitored as a Declared Pregnant Radiation 
Worker. Please reinstate my radiation dose limits to the limits for undeclared radiation workers 
as listed in “State of Tennessee Regulations for the Protection Against Radiation” regulation 
number 0400-20-05-.50. 
 
 
_______________________________________________           ________________________ 

 

           Print Name          VUnetID 
 

 
_______________________________________________           ________________________ 
 

            Signature             Date 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


